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YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO LLANDUDNO 
18th APRIL TO 19th APRIL 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to book and plan some residential visits for next year. As 

your child will be in Year 4, their Residential visit will be to Llandudno on Thursday 

18th April to Friday 19th April 2024. Please note there is no option for children just to 

do this as a day trip. If they commit to this, they need to stay overnight. 

The overall cost of the visit will include: 

• Travel 

• Accommodation 

• Food 

• Visit to The Welsh Mountain Zoo 

• The Great Orme Tramway 

• The Great Orme Mines 

• A treat of chips and ice cream 
 
So we make the most of the time away, we will be leaving at approximately 9:15am 
on Thursday 18th and returning on Friday 19th at approximately 4:30pm.  
 
We have the flexibility for you to pay this in instalments on ParentPay over 5 
payments. If you would like your child to go, then please visit ParentPay and pay the 
first instalment. 
 
By 1st September 2023    £40.00 
By 31st October 2023    £25.00 
By 30th November 2023    £25.00 
By 31st January 2024    £20.00 
By 28th February 2024    £20.00 
 
TOTAL TRIP COST  £130.00  
 
We ask that everybody pays by instalments, unless you want to pay the full amount. 
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If you have any questions regarding the visit, then please email 
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk and we will be happy to help you.   

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher       
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